
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  05/29/2020 03:50:23 PM

To:  Terra Russell-Slavin, Esq. <tslavin@lalgbtcenter.org>

Subject:  Re: Supporting the Hollywood Center Project
 

Hi Terra,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. 

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Fri, May 29, 2020 at 3:25 PM Terra Russell-Slavin, Esq. <tslavin@lalgbtcenter.org> wrote:

Hello,

Please find attached a letter on behalf of the Los Angeles LGBT Center supporting the Hollywood Center Project-  ENV-2018-
2116-EIR.   We hope that this project moves forward and can provide desperately needed affordable housing for seniors in Los
Angeles. 

Sincerely,

Terra

Terra Russell‐Slavin, Esq.

Director of Policy and Community Building

+1 ﴾323﴿ 860‐5843 | +1 ﴾323﴿ 308‐4160 ﴾fax﴿ 

       

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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